
Ms. Kay Flynn 

A'ftORNCYS AN O COU NSCLO RS AT LAW 

''' a o u• u CA\ t• Ou N .... ,., . , 

" 0 et O JII. ~· · 1/tJ.O ~llO.tl 

f A LLA tfAaDC:C. "L01t10A J .P .>O• 

•eao• 2• • . , •• ,.Ali: 1850• I ll' ft\f)O 

June 26, 1998 

HANQ QEI .. I VEBEQ 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Be: Docket No. 980001-EI - Tampa Electric Co:mpany Audit 
Report - Fuol - 12 Months Ended March 31, 1998 ; 
Audit Control #98-057-2-2 

Dear Kay: 

This is to reques t an exte nsion of time from July 2, 1998 to 
July 8, 1998 within which Tampa Electric may respond to the Staff 
Audit Report forwarded under your letter of Juno 18, 1998. The 
Audit Report was s l owed up in tho mail and tho company did not 
receive it until Jt,me 23. This brief extension of time will enable 
the company to review the report and put t ogether a. meaningful 
response . 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Public Counsel 
Division ot Audit 
Angela Llewellyn 
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